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NOTE FROM THE PRESIDENT OF THE INTER-AMERICAN COMMISSION ON HUMAN RIGHTS (IACHR) TO THE CHAIR OF THE OAS PERMANENT COUNCIL ON THE
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RIGHTS (IACHR) ON THE RECOMMENDATIONS CONTAINED IN THE “REPORT OF
THE SPECIAL WORKING GROUP TO REFLECT ON THE WORKINGS OF THE INTER-AMERICAN COMMISSION ON HUMAN RIGHTS WITH A VIEW TO STRENGTHENING
THE INTER-AMERICAN HUMAN RIGHTS SYSTEM”

[AG/RES. 2761 (XLII-O/12)]
(Extension of the period for consultation regarding the strengthening process until
October 5, 2012) 
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ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES
WASHINGTON, D.C. 2 0 0 0 6  USA

September 21, 2012

Dear President;
I have the honor of addressing you in relation to the Strengthening Process of the Inter-American System of Human Rights Protection.

On this occasion, I write as follow-up to my communication dated August 3, 2012, in which I sent to your Excellency a document that incorporates the principles, methodology, and the calendar which will be implemented by the Commission for the revision of its norms, policies, and practices during the rest of 2012, for transmission to the Permanent Council, and to the Member States which are represented in that body. As I expressed on that occasion, in designing its methodology, the Commission has given special attention to the work plan of the Permanent Council of the Organization, as well as that of other actors within the system.  In this sense, the Commission is confident that this methodology offers ample possibilities to establish contact points between the processes undertaken by the Inter-American Commission and the Council over which you preside.  

In this context, I respectfully inform you that this past September 15th of 2012, during a working meeting in the Federal District in Mexico, the Commission decided to extend the period for consultation regarding the strengthening process until October 5, 2012.  I would be very grateful if, in your capacity as President, you would transmit this updated information to the Permanent Council and to the Member States which are represented in that body.

His Excellency

Stephen Vasciannie, Ambassador

Chair of the Permanent Council and

Permanent Representative of Jamaica to the

Organization of American States
Washington, D.C.
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Additionally, I take advantage of this opportunity to confirm that the Executive Secretary of the Commission, Mr. Emilio Álvarez-Icaza, will attend the Permanent Council on September 24th, with the purpose of making a presentation before that organ about the Commission and its strengthening process.

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration,

c.c.:
Mr. José Miguel Insulza, Secretary General
Mr. Andrés González Díaz, Ambassador

Chair of the Committee on Juridical and Political Affairs and

Permanent Representative of Colombia to the OAS
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